@ Reading University
- Graduation
Friday July 21, 2017

11:00 am - Douglas Cardinal Theatre
Grande Prairie Regional College
Followed by BBQ lunch in the courtyard.

115 students from all four local school districts have been
enthusiastically attending READING UNIVERSITY at the
Grande Prairie Regional College since July 4, 2017.

Without your support it would not have been possible to
offer these Graduates this amazing opportunity!

Please join us in celebrating the
success of our students and allow
us to show you our gratitude for ~

3 your support.
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z We look forward to

seeing you there!





